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9 August 2019 
 
 
Att: Greg Smith 
Email: president@oscar.org.au 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Response to submitter - Maroochydore City Centre Priority Development Area Development Scheme 
Amendment (no.2) 2019 
 

I refer to your submission in relation to the proposed amendment to the Maroochydore City Centre Priority 
Development Area (PDA) Development Scheme, which was placed on public consultation from 23 November 
2018 to 14 January 2019. 

A total of 45 submissions were received in relation to the proposed amendment.  The key issues raised in 
submissions are considered in the attached Public Consultation Submissions Report. (refer link below). 

Public Consultation Submissions Report – Maroochydore City Centre Priority Development Area Development 
Scheme – Proposed Amendment No. 2 

Having considered all submissions, the Minister for Economic Development Queensland (MEDQ) gives notice 
that amendments to the Maroochydore City Centre Priority Development Area Development Scheme have been 
approved and are now in effect.  Development applications within the Maroochydore City Centre Priority 
Development Area will now be assessed against the amended Maroochydore City Centre Priority Development 
Area Development Scheme. 

The amended Maroochydore City Centre Priority Development Scheme can be viewed on the Council’s 
website      https://www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au/Council/Planning-and-Projects/Major-Regional-
Projects/Maroochydore-City-Centre and also on the Economic Development Queensland’s website at 
www.edq.qld.gov.au.  

Should you require any further information, please contact Council’s Urban Growth Management Branch on (07) 
5420 8003 or email urbangrowthprojects@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

Yours sincerely 

 
James Coutts 
Program Director 
Urban Growth, Liveability and Natural Assets 

 

 
 


